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October 8, 2019 

 

Basil A. Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine, Permit C-1996-083,  

Review of 2019 DMRs: March through June, including quarterly reports 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) has submitted Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs for CDPS 

Permit CO0044776) to the Division for the months of March, April, May, and June. The Division 

has also received reports for the First Quarter and the Second Quarter of 2019.  Thank you for the 

timely submittal of these reports.     

 

No discharges were reported for the second quarter (April  - June), but discharges were reported 

in March for outfalls 001A and 005A.  No exceedances of effluent limits were observed in these 

discharges, and no further information is required by the Division for these reports.   
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 
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